
CONTENT SUBMISSION GUIDELINES:
ASPAH NEWSLETTER AND BLOG

Submissions to the ASPAH newsletter are due at the end of the month preceding the publication 
month. You can find the date for the next deadline by visiting www.aspah.org.au/news

Submissions to the ASPAH blog can be made at any time.

LENGTH

Newsletter < 300 words
Blog < 1, 000 words

CONTENT

• Submitted articles should contain content relevant to the performing arts healthcare field that will 
be of interest to our members and the broader community. 

• Any articles containing offensive language, hate speech or discrimination of any kind will not be 
published. 

• ASPAH is under no obligation to publish content from any author.

EDITING

• All articles submitted will be proof-read by the newsletter editor. 
• Correction of basic errors such as spelling or grammar will not necessarily be communicated to 

the author. 
• Larger corrections such as removal or re-structuring of content will be communicated to the 

author for approval prior to publication. If approval is not provided prior to the newsletter 
deadline, the article’s publication may be delayed.

BLOG 

• By default all articles submitted to the newsletter will also be posted on the ASPAH blog 
(www.aspah.org.au/blog) and all articles submitted to the blog will be promoted in the newsletter.

• If you would not like your article to be published on the blog, please notify the editor when you 
submit the article. 

• If you would like to publish a short version of the article in the newsletter and a longer version in 
the blog, you may send through two versions and we will provide a “full version” link to the blog 
entry within the newsletter.
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